
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SHORT COURSE 
CHILD-RESPONSIVE TRANSPORT DESIGN 
With a focus on road safety, street design 
for kids and safe school environments 

25 March 2024 
 
 
 
 

Venue: ChildSafe, Red Cross War 
Memorial Children’s Hospital 

 

This course aims to: 

• Inspire urban and transport professionals, government officials, 
academia and civil society; 

• Inform stakeholders how children’s vulnerabilities are related to their 
built environment; 

• Sensitise stakeholders to the benefits of developing child-responsive 
urban settings (people-centred design of streets and school 
environments, as well as children’s participation); 

• Provide a practical planning toolbox with child-responsive urban 
planning instruments to make a situation analysis and formulate area-
based solutions; 

• Co-produce action plans and generate behavioural change with 
children and communities, to measure, monitor and evaluate 
progress for children. 

 
Presenters: 

• Ms N. Prusent: Adolescent Development Specialist, UNICEF SA 
• Prof M. Vanderschuren: Transport Planner/Engineer, UCT 

• Prof A.B. Van As: Honorary Professor of Surgery, University of 
Limpopo & Emeritus Professor of Surgery, UCT 

• Mr P. Muchaka: Project Manager, ChildSafe South Africa 
• Ms C. Fransolet: Universal Access Consultant, Inclusive Design 

 
This is a Continuous Professional Development course: 

• The course fees are R1 800. For academics, students and 
government officials, special rates can be negotiated.  

 
 
 
 

RSVP: 
Please email: Nthomby Beko 
e-mail: Nthomby@childsafe.org.za 
Tel: 021 685 5208 

 

We want to inspire you with evidence and 
promising practices in different urban contexts


